
How to Appeal

your Property’s Value
You have two opportunities to appeal your property’s value

1. Meet with the Assessor’s Office
The Wallowa County Assessor’s Office has a solid track record of working with the citizens of Wallowa County to
adjust property real market values where appropriate.  Talk directly with their office to see if you can reach an
agreeable value.  You can reach them at:

Wallowa County Assessor
101 South River Street
Room 104
Enterprise, OR 97828

2. BoPTA Board Hearing
If you are not able to reach an agreement with the Assessor’s Office, your BoPTA application will be put forward
to the BoPTA Board which convenes in February with hearings beginning in March.  The entire process is
completed by April 15th.


